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Supersede letter 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
       

Because the customer mistook the FCC ID number, we need to apply for the change 
now. original FCC ID: 2AN8N-CDRZ14 change to FCC ID: 2AN8NCDRZ14 
It is hereby declared that the equipment now has not been sold anywhere in the world. 

 
 

 
Regards 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 

Signature:         
Name / title : Miben zhu /manager 
Company: Shenzhen Hui Yu E-Commerce Co., Ltd. 
Address: No.150-3 Hao 209, Jinyun Road, Buji Street, Longgang Distric, shenzhen, 
Guangdong, 518116, China 
Date:2018.3.14 


